
CAPEL’S MILL—AVENTURINE 

Last Thursday Aventurine class went to Capel’s Mill to develop their Geography Field 
Skills and learn about the migration of eels.  

We met Tasmin from the Stroud Water Project. Here, she led us in a fieldwork           
investigation. She taught us the names of equipment, which we then used to carry out a 

filtration experiment where we looked for Eel DNA.  

We have sent our samples off to Slimbridge who will take a look and see if the sample we 
tested did have eel DNA in it.  
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Dates for your diary 

 December 

2nd PTFA Christmas Fair 

12th Sunshine & Rainbow 
Nativity  

2pm 

13th Sunshine & Rainbow  
Nativity  

6pm 

15th After school  
activity clubs finish  

today 

19th KS2 Christmas Carols 
2pm—Holy Trinity 

Church 

20th KS2 Christmas Carols 
6pm—Holy Trinity 

Church 

21st Whole school - 
Snow White Panto 

22nd School Christmas Dinner 

22nd Last day of Term 2 

 January 

8th INSET DAY 

9th First day of Term 3 

 
CHRISTMAS FAIR— SAT 2ND DECEMBER 2023: 

Enjoy stalls, crafts, mulled wine, hot chocolate and much more!  
We are still looking for donations of the following items: 

 
*Unused and unopened gifts and toiletries for raffle prizes  

*Good condition books and toys 
*Christmas jumpers 

 
CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

There is still time to hand in your raffle tickets! We have some 
fabulous prizes on offer including:  

- Family Tickets to Westonbirt 
- A Woodchester Valley Wine Tour 

- Cattle Country tickets 
And many more…..! 

DO NOT PARK OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL! 
 

This morning a parent was hit by a car that was parked outside 
the school gates. This could very easily have been a child. This 

has been reported to the police, who have asked for registration 
numbers and or photos of any cars seen to be parking outside of 

our school to be forwarded to them in the future.  
 

Parking permits are still available from the school office if you 
have not already collected one. This allows you to park safely in 
Parliament Street car park for free at drop off and collection 

times. 

THANK YOU! 
 

We would like to thank everyone who attended the PTFA quiz 
night! It was great fun and all proceeds will go towards school 
funds. A big thank you to Sam who did a brilliant job hosting 

the whole event!  

CHILDREN IN NEED– UPDATE 
 

We had a final count up this week 
of all the sponsor money and     

donations and we are very happy 
to tell you that we raised a 

‘Spotacular’ 
£1221.69! 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk

